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Newsletter 

Visa-free entrance to Russia for World Cup Fan ID owners 

August 8, 2018 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 

We would like to inform you that the Law allowing visa-free entrance to Russia for 
foreign nationals who have Fan ID (hereinafter – the “Law”) was published on Au-
gust 3, 2018. 

Fan ID is a document that allowed entrance to Russia and its stadiums during the 
2018 FIFA World Cup. 

The Law suggests allowing foreign nationals who visited the country during the 
2018 FIFA World Cup free entrance to and exit from Russia until the end of 2018. 
Such foreign nationals will not require visa in order to visit Russia in 2018 for tourist 
purpose. 

The Law will come into effect from August 14, 2018. 

 

We hope that the information provided herein will be useful for you.                      
If any of your colleagues would also like to receive our newsletters, please let us 
know by sending us his/her email address in response to this message.                
If you would like to learn more about our Labour and Employment practice, please 
let us know in reply to this email. We will be glad to provide you with our materials. 

Note: Please be aware that all information provided in this letter was taken from 
open sources. The author of this letter and ALRUD Law Firm bears no liability for 
consequences of any decisions made in reliance upon this information. 

 

If you have any questions,  
please, do not hesitate   
to contact the Partner  
of ALRUD Law Firm 
 
 
Kind regards,  
ALRUD Law Firm 

 
Irina 
Anyukhina 
Partner 

Labour Law 
 
 
 

E: ianyukhina@alrud.com 
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